
Notes from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents,
What an amazing week we have had! It has been a true joy to 
watch so many children take part in both the Infant Music Festival 
and our own Arts evening. Year 2 children were wonderful to watch 
on Wednesday evening at Fairfield Halls. Their enthusiasm and 
excitement shone out from the stage and I felt truly proud as I 
watched them perform. My favourite song was ‘The Teddy Rock ‘n 
Roll’ - they had some great moves! Well done to all of Year 2 and 
thank you to Mrs Bonnick and Mrs Jackson for preparing the 
children so well and to the Year 2 team for taking them to 
rehearsals.
The Arts performance was also a wonderful occasion. What a lot of 
talent we have at Coulsdon! Well done to all the children in Year 3, 
4 and 5 and thank you to all the staff who have supported them with 
this.
Our new Smart Boards are now all installed! Staff are busy finding 
all the new, whizzy functions they have and the children are very 
excited to see them. Thank you to the Friends for funding our new 
server and the installation of the boards. We are very much looking 
forward to showcasing them to you all on parents evening. I hope 
you will enjoy seeing what your donations have contributed 
towards.

Mrs HudsonCurriculum Corner
As well as all their Fairfield Halls adventures, Year 2 children have 
also been busy with their learning. They have been practising 
their multiplication and division using arrays in Maths. They have 
been learning about Grace Darling and today started writing their 
own rescue stories. In RE they have been looking at the Easter 
symbols and what they mean.

Attendance Champions – Week 24

Apologies!

Due to the IT upgrade, the registration system and 
attendance percentages are not currently available.

Reflection
This week in collective worship we have been thinking about what 
it means to ‘turn over a new leaf’ and how when we say sorry and 
are forgiven, it is important to try to make a fresh start.

“If anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation; old things have 
passed away; behold, all things have become new”

2 Corinthians 5:17

Football cards and other items
Just a quick reminder, football cards and other personal stationery 
items are not allowed in school. We are seeing more of these being 
brought in. Please remind your children to keep them at home.

Hall Hire
Our hall is available for hire in the evenings and weekends. Please 
email Mrs Hancox in the office if you would like to book it for 
parties, clubs or other events.


